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March 25 and 26th will mark Berry Architecture’s 8th 

year at the annual Alberta Senior Citizens’ Housing 

Association (ASCHA) tradeshow.  Like all ASCHA 

members, we are committed to maintaining the 

quality of life of seniors and enhancing their well-

being through housing initiatives that focus on the 

current and future needs of seniors.  Stop by Booth 

47 to see some of our latest work, enter free draws, 

and learn about how we have successfully assisted 

many organizations with grant applications and 

initial funding stages.  Susanne, Nick, and Bonita 

are looking forward to visiting with you soon at the 

tradeshow! 

Construction of the new Catholic Social Services building is in full 

swing.  Structural steel is going up for the 3-storey structure on the 

site of the original CSS building.  The new office will serve a variety 

of functions and includes a community connection hall, family coun-

seling services, a wellness center, common meeting areas, and 

offices.  The rooftop will feature a 400 m2 green roof terrace, pro-

viding an outdoor space for staff to enjoy.  The unique cantilevered 

design allows for a wide sidewalk and pedestrian-friendly space 

around the building’s exterior with room for benches and planters.  

Wrap it all up with an aesthetically-pleasing façade, and the CSS 

office will be a great addition to Red Deer’s downtown. Like our 

Facebook page to see this project come to life; we are chronicling 

its progress with biweekly construction photos. 

  See you at ASCHA! 

New Catholic Social Services Office 

 in Downtown Red Deer 

Berry Architecture is striving for our Certificate of Recognition with the Alberta Construc-

tion Safety Association.  As industry leaders in safety, we will be one of only 3 architec-

ture firms in the province to have this certification.  We feel this is important to our cli-

ents, employees, and consultants because it demonstrates our commitment to ensuring 

a safe job site and reducing liability for the customer or contractor.  Everyone has the 

right to work in a safe environment.  Safety requires effort, and the team at Berry Archi-

tecture is proud to say that we are doing our part. 
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